FRANKLIN GRAHAM
P. O. Box 3000, BooNE, N.G. 28607

October 7, 2020

United States Senate

Committee on the Judiciary

224 Dirksen Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Re: Confirmation of Judge Amy Coney Barrett

Dear Chairman Graham, Ranking Member Feinstein, and Members of the Senate
Judiciary Committee,

Judge Amy Coney Barrett of the United States Court of Appeals for the Seventh
Circuit is a highly qualified nominee exhibiting outstanding education, experience,
temperament, and character. Judge Barrett should be swiftly confirmed as Associate
Justice of the United States Supreme Court.

Judge Barrett’'s experience working at the D.C. Circuit Court of Appeals, the
United States Supreme Court, private practice, George Washington University School of
Law, and the Notre Dame Law School bring an excellent perspective to the United
States Supreme Court. It is also past time to have a Supreme Court Justice who did not
attend Harvard and Yale law schools. We need a better balance of perspective and the
fact that Judge Barrett went to the Notre Dame Law School fosters a better
representation for the people of our country. Judge Barrett will respect the United
States Constitution, exercise judicial restraint, and not be a justice who will usurp the
role of Congress.

Judge Amy Coney Barrett will make an excellent Supreme Court Justice, and the
Senate should confirm her without delay to fully seat our highest court to take on the
difficult issues that face our country.
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